
February 12, 2021 

To all students, 

 

Application for Special Provisions during the First Semester of 2021 

 

In principle, classes at Kyoto University will be provided as face-to-face classes during the first semester of 2021. 

The classes will be provided while taking all possible measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19. However, 

students who are at a higher risk of developing serious symptoms due to preexisting conditions, etc., are requested 

to apply for special provisions using the attached form (Application for Special Provisions during the First Semester 

of 2021). The form should be submitted to the section in charge of education affairs of your department of affiliation. 

Depending on the results of a review of their application, such students may be provided with online classes.  

 

If you wish to apply for such special provisions, please see the detailed information below, and submit the 

application together with all other necessary documents during the specified application period. 

 

Takao Hirajima 

Executive Vice-President for Education 

 

Application period: 

 For newly enrolled students: March 12 (Fri.)‒March 24 (Wed.), 2021 

 For currently enrolled students: February 12 (Fri.)‒February 22 (Mon.), 2021 

 

 

Important points to note regarding online classes 

 In AY 2020, online classes were provided for all students. However, during the first semester of AY 2021, 

online classes will only be provided for individual students who qualify for the special provisions (classes will 

be proved as (for example) audio recordings [recorded using a voice recorder, etc.] and class materials provided 

via PandA or other online tools.)   

 Depending on the course, credits may not be awarded to students who only take the classes online. 

 Depending on the course, students who do not attend classes in person at the university may not receive a 

performance evaluation. 

 


